April 15, 2025

Dear Keevin,

This letter serves as formal notification that | will be retiring from Vicksburg Community Schools effective on June 30, 2025. | am grateful for the opportunity to
have worked for Vicksburg, at Tobey for 25 years. Vicksburg is where | grew up, attended school, and also brought my children through school. It is a bittersweet
ending to a career that has afforded me the luxury of making so many connections and friends. | have appreciated the professional journey | was able to enjoy.

Sincerely,
Kathy E. Holladay



